
 

 

Jose Luis Martínez Semerena, MBA  

Director de Desarrollo Economico y Turismo del Ayuntamiento de Merida  

Av. Del Deportista No. 242 x 58b y 60  

Col. Alcalá Martín. Mérida, Yucatán. CP 97050 

 

March 2, 2023 

 

Dear Director Martinez Semerena, 

 

The Lansing Regional Chamber of Commerce supports the Lansing Regional Sister Cities 

Commission and the City of Merida, establishing a Friendship City relationship.  

 

The goal would be to promote peace and friendship; encourage visits by the citizens of both 

cities; establish affiliations between business, schools, and organizations; create educational 

exchange programs; and promote cultural exchanges. In addition, we would like to see these 

Sister Cities establish and develop a mutual understanding among the citizens by exchanging 

various information and materials to grow an economic community. 

 

The Chamber looks forward to this opportunity to connect and grow with the city of Merida.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 
Tim Daman 

President & CEO  

Lansing Regional Chamber of Commerce  

 
 
 
 


